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Hunter, Donielle

ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us
Sent:

Monday, January 05, 2009 2:24 PM
To: Docketing

Docketing
Attachments: ASNY010208NW 3834539.pdf

From:

Subject:

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Investigation and Audit Division

Memorandum
Date: 1/5/2009

Re: Allen Snyder
207 W Main St
P.O, box 517

Smithville, OH 44677
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Docketing Case No.:
08-917-¢l-s50
08-918-¢l-ss0

Notes:

Please docket the attached in the case number above.
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December 23, 2008

Alan R. Schriber, PUCQ Chairperson
1 80 Easr Rroad Street
Calumbus, QH 43215

Bcar Mr. Schriber,

(n behalf of the Village of Smithville and i1s residents, 1 wish o tedgerTrobjeation i die
proposed AEP 1 5% rate increase over the iextathree years. This change will add over $2.00 per
month to our utility accounts for elettric power alone.

A lot of our vesidents are on fixed incomes and & 15% increase over the next three years will add
significant expunse to their home utility bills. 1 also have residents concerned about the reduced
redtabitity of pur service which make a proposed rate increase hard to swallow,

Please take this into consideration as you debate & rate increase for this wility. Thank you for
your consideration in this maftier.

Respeotfully,

AL s p a;/
Allen D. Snyder

Mavyor
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